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Hello Residents! 
 
Enclosed are your 2024 final and 2025 preliminary tax bills.  The 3rd quarter tax bill 
grace period has been extended to Wednesday September 4th.  Please pay your bill by 
Wednesday, September 4, 2024 to avoid any interest.   
 
In the past many years, the township has sent out estimated tax bills for the 3rd quarter 
as we waited for the county to certify the tax rate.  As you are aware, we did not issue 
estimated bills this year or last.  Given our expectation that the county may experience 
delays in certifying the rate again next year, the township has decided to continue this 
approach next year.   At this time, we ask you to prepare for the 3rd quarter billing to be 
late as it will be included with the final bills, and most likely, for years to come. 
 
Updated tax amounts are available now, please see our online tax portal at our website 
at www.edgewaterpark-nj.com. Please look for the "Pay Your Taxes Online" option to 
view any tax account. 
 
New to the online payment portal is an option to create an account. This will allow you 
to store your payment type and view payment history. This will also allow you to choose 
to have the portal pull your taxes automatically for you with the click of a 
button.  Should you choose this option, a reminder email will be sent prior to the 
withdrawal and the standard fees will apply. 
 
If you would like to have your taxes automatically drawn from your account, with no fee 
attached, please email us at Tax@edgewaterpark-nj.com for an ACH authorization form. 
 
Thank you, 
Edgewater Park Tax Office 
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